RECEIVED

City of West Allis City Clerk 7525 W. Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214 FEB 0 5 2019
CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CITY CLERK

Sandra Harsh 6732 W. Monona Place West Allis, WI 53219

February 5, 2019

Dear Sir:

I am writing concerning the expansion of Tall Guy and a Grill. Let me preface by saying that I do not oppose this expansion. In fact, I congratulate him on the success of his business. However, I do have some concerns.

I live directly in back of his building. In the last 45 years there have been various businesses in this building: George Webb, a few different restaurants, a different catering business, etc. I have never had a problem exiting or re-entering my garage until this last year. You see, several times during the week Tall Guy receives deliveries from various food companies. These large trucks park directly in back of my garage door making it impossible for me to exit or enter. Alley access is also blocked because traffic cannot go around the truck since the back of the building is all parked in with Tall Guy's trucks and cars. This necessitates finding the truck driver and requesting him to move his truck. The drivers are usually compliant, but sometimes I need to wait until they finish their delivery before they move. With Tall Guy's success I would expect even more deliveries.

I do have a suggestion for consideration. When Tall Guy is loading his truck for a catering event and afterward when his truck is being unloaded, the truck is backed up to the back door of the building for easy access. Could the delivery drivers be asked to do the same thing? This would avoid problems with both my garage access as well as access to the alley.

I do wish continued success for Tall Guy and a good relationship with his neighbors by some type of remedy to the existing situation.

Thank you,

Dandra Harsh